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Newsletter Sponsor - A note from our sponsor, Staniford Grey Estate Agents 
Are you thinking of moving house? By providing a professional service our property expertise and 
advice has been helping people move across the East Yorkshire region and in Walkington for over 
30 years. 
We understand the importance of selling and buying a home and as a family run firm our 
dedicated team of negotiators and surveyors ensure we handle the sale of your property with the 
utmost importance and professionalism. 
Contact us for more information or a Free Valuation & Market Appraisal on 01482 866304 or email 
us at bevsales@stanifords.com 
 

Mrs Kitson 
I just want to say a huge thank you to everyone who waited in the very long queue to buy my book 
and have it signed at my launch event yesterday. I am so very grateful and touched by the support 
the Walkington school community has given me and I hope you all enjoy reading 'The Eventful 
Journey'. Happy adventuring!  

Mrs Kitson  

Lunch Arrangements 
Unfortunately, we have noticed an increase in the number of families failing to book their children’s 
meal in each week on the SchoolMoney app. We respectfully ask that you perhaps schedule a 
reminder on your mobile to log on and complete the forthcoming weeks lunch arrangements, prior 
to midnight the Sunday before. This also includes notifying us if your child is staying packed lunch. 
All families have been issued with a log-on however, should you require assistance with the 
system, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you very much in advance for your co-
operation.  
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Music Lessons Academic Year 2024-25 
We are looking to start a register of interest for music lessons in the academic year starting 
September 2024. These lessons are chargeable and delivered by East Riding Music Service 
within school hours to children in years 3 to 6 (current years 2 to 5). The cost of the lessons is 
usually around £60 per term (Autumn, Spring & Summer) 

We are currently able to offer lessons in the following instruments: 

Guitar 
Woodwind 
Piano 
Violin 

The music lessons have proved particularly popular this year, with us not having opportunities to 
offer places mid-year and therefore we would encourage you to register your child sooner rather 
than later. The register will close initially on the 26th April to then allow us to arrange taster 
sessions and subsequently offer places. The response we receive will then determine whether or 
not we re-open the register late on in the term. 

To register an interest please email the school office and specify which instrument(s) your child 
may wish to take up. Likewise, if your child is currently undertaking lessons but wishes to withdraw 
in the next academic year, please also notify us of this in the same way. Thank you. 

 

 

Please click on the link below for our weekly hot school meal menus: 
Spring-Summer-2024-Main-Menu.pdf (walkingtonschool.org) 

 
Spring-Summer-2024-Gluten-and-Dairy-Free-Updated.pdf (walkingtonschool.org) 

 
walkingtonschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Spring-Summer-2024-Dairy-Free.pdf 

https://walkingtonschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Spring-Summer-2024-Main-Menu.pdf
https://walkingtonschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Spring-Summer-2024-Gluten-and-Dairy-Free-Updated.pdf
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